ADAM MICKIEWICZ UNIVERSITY IN POZNAN

Faculty of Biology
Institute of Molecular Biology and Biotechnology

October 10%, 2024

Professor Krzysztof Sobczak
Director of the Institute of Molecular Biology and Biotechnology

Professor Jarostaw Poznanski
Director of the Institute of Biochemistry and Biophysics PAS in Warsaw

Dear Professor,

with a great pleasure I would like to express my sincere wishes and congratulations on the

occasion of the 70" anniversary of the Institute of Biochemistry and Biophysics PAS in Warsaw.

The Institute is a key scientific unit on the research map in Poland in the field of
biochemistry, molecular and cellular biology. I am also convinced that your achievements are an
important example for the entire research community in Poland of how to conduct excellent
science, how to organize research and how to publish successfully obtained results. I would just
like to mention the importance of the Institute as irreplaceable source of radiolabeled ATP,
mainly in the 1980s, and the excellent proteomics service, which was used by almost all

biologists in Poland.

I wish you excellent research and implementation achievements. I express my hope to

continue the good and fruitful scientific collaboration between our institutes.

On the occasion of the anniversary, | wish all Employees and Students of the Institute

further successes and prosperity in their professional and personal life.

On behalf of all colleagues from the Institute of Molecular Biology and Biotechnology of

Adam Mickiewicz University in Poznan,

Krzysztof Sobczak
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